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QUEENSBOROUGH COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 

 

COMMITTEE ON ADMISSIONS 
ANNUAL REPORT 

 
ACADEMIC YEAR 

08/2006 – 08/2007 

 
 

Membership: Professor J. Jankowski, Chairperson 

 Dr. W. Anthony  

 Professor  B. Mader    

 Professor  J. Molloy 

   Professor  C. Spencer 

 

The Committee on Admissions met (14) times, below is the disposition of the applications. 

 
                                   Degree    Non-Degree           Nursing 

 
Meeting 

Date 

Total 

Apps. 

Total 

Apps. 

Reviewed 

Degree 

Status 

Approved 

Degree 

Status 

Denied 

Degree 

Pending 

For CCS 

Decision 

NM8 

Approved 

NM8 

Denied 

Nursing 

Approved 

Nursing 

Changed 

To 

LA1/HS1 

Nursing 

Denied 

10/25/06 142 54 27 1 5 1 0 16 4 0 

11/21/06 334 49 28 1 1 0 0 13 6 0 

12/06/06 178 47 26 4 2 4 0 5 6 0 

12/19/06 105 35 21 5 1 2 1 0 5 0 

01/17/07 376 54 26 8 8 2 0 1 9 0 

01/30/07 148 26 20 5 0 1 0 0 0 0 

SPRING 1,283 265 148 24 17 10 1 35 30 0 

 

04/11/07 177 29 15 1 0 2 0 6 5 0 

04/18/07 98 37 28 5 0 0 0 2 2 0 

05/15/07 214 48 27 3 0 0 0 10 6 2 

05/23/07 81 28 22 2 1 1 0 1 1 0 

06/21/07 198 39 21 7 2 0 1 1 6 1 

06/26/07 240 53 30 4 0 1 0 6 12 0 

08/16/07 252 56 37 4 3 2 0 2 8 0 

08/24/07 215 29 19 5 1 4 0 0 0 0 

FALL 1,475 319 199 31 7 10 1 28 40 3 

 

TOTAL 2,758 584 347 55 24 20 2 63 70 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Created by J. Guzman 
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Admissions Committee, 2006-2007 

 

 During committee meetings, members faced the challenge of deciding if a student should be 

readmitted to Queensborough after being academically dismissed.  Many times, the academic 

record of applicants was such that it was not easy to discern if students could attain a GPA 

suitable for graduation.  Even with the best intention, numerous credits of failing grades, or 

grades equivalent to failing, reduce the possibility that students can graduate with a GPA of 2.0.   

 

With the help of Ms. Veronica Lukas, the Admissions Committee initiated the process of 

acquiring new computer software to aid in this process.  It is hoped that this process can come to 

completion in the upcoming year.  Such a tool would be very helpful for the committee.   

 

 The committee also submitted a proposal to the Academic Senate concerning students who are 

readmitted to the college after an extended period of time.  The “Fresh Slate” proposal would 

allow students returning to the college, after a lapse of 10 years, to enter with a „clean‟ academic 

transcript.  All past grades, whether passing or failing, would be expunged.      

 

 Committee members were reminded of the importance to students of withdrawing properly from 

courses if unexpected circumstances arise.  Numerous WI grades hamper the possibility of 

achieving a suitable GPA for graduation.   This is certainly important information for incoming 

students.    

 

 The committee welcomed Professors T. Bayer, S. Lall-Ramnarine, and H. Yao to serve during 

the 2007-2008 academic year.   

 

 The committee also elected a new chairperson, Professor B. Mader, to serve during the 2007-

2008 academic year.   

 

 At the end of the 2006-2007 academic year, the following members left the committee for other 

assignments: Professors J. Jankowski, J. Molloy, and C. Spencer.     

 

 The chairperson would like to thank the members of the committee for their service over the past 

year along with Mr. W. Yarde, Director of Admissions and Ms. J. Guzman, Office of 

Admissions throughout the 2006-2007 academic year.  As always, the assistance of Mr. Yarde 

and Ms. Guzman allowed the committee to run smoothly.   

 

 The chairperson was honored to serve.  He leaves the committee in the very capable hands of the 

new chair, Prof. Mader and wishes him the best.    

 

      Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

      Jeffery J. Jankowski 

      Chairperson, 2006-2007 

 

cc:  Professor B. Mader, Admissions Committee Chairperson, 2007-2008 

 Mr. W. Yarde, Director of Admissions  


